Formentera groups OK call for dialogue re: ferry landing
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Yesterday evening, Formentera’s association of local community leaders, el Consell d’Entitats
(‘Council of Entities’), convened to unveil the group’s statement and action plan regarding the
Balearic port authority’s proposed relocation of Formentera’s landing at the port of Eivissa. Of
the groups with a vote, 29 voted in favour of the Consell’s proposed statement. There were
neither abstentions nor “no” votes. The text, titled “From indignation to hope” ( “De la indignacio
a l'esperanca” )s
lays out the Consell’s case for dialogue with Autoritat Portuaria de Balears, the Eivissa town hall
(Ajuntament de Vila) and the Eivissa nautical club. The group says it hopes to clinch an
agreement that establishes “a single landing site with all necessary services for Formentera
boats”. The text also received the support of those in attendance without voting rights.

The president of the Consell and CiF councillor of community involvement, Sonia Cardona,
celebrated the group’s first ever vote and congratulated the working group that drafted the text
on a job well done. Further, she hailed the commitment of parliamentary representative Silvia
Tur, who pledged to take the issue to the Balearic parliament, as well as that of CiF president
Jaume Ferrer, for promising to call a one-off plenary meeting to vote on the text.




